
From: Rachel Liebhaber [mailto:rachell@hsu.net.au]  

Sent: Thursday, 17 January 2019 11:12 AM 
To: AMOD; Chambers - Ross J 

Cc: Stephen.Bull@unitedvoice.org.au; Natalie Dabarera 
Subject: AM2018/13 Aged Care Award - extension request  

 
Four yearly review of modern awards  
AM2018/13 Aged Care Award  
 
Dear Fair Work Commission,  
 
I write in regards to the Report and Directions issued on 13 November 2018 in the above matter, in 
relation to the four yearly review of the Aged Care Award. 
 
Due to a number of other pressing matters, the HSU is not in a position to meet the deadline for 
submissions of 4pm tomorrow, 18 January 2019. We respectfully request an extension of 3 business 
days, until Wednesday 23 January 2019. We would of course not object to an equivalent extension 
of time being provided to parties providing submissions in reply if necessary.  
 
Regards,  
 

Rachel Liebhaber | National Industrial Officer | HSU National 
Suite 46, Level 1, 255 Drummond Street, Carlton VIC, 3053 
ABN 68 243 768 561 
p 03 8579 6328 m 0429 217 234 
e rachell@hsu.net.au  w www.hsu.net.au 
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